South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

17th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Home Learning

Each Friday, pupils will receive their home learning with the expectation that it is handed in no later than the following Wednesday. Each week, pupils will receive a written task linked to a grammatical skill and their spelling, a maths task and a whole school task. There is also an expectation that your child will participate in the Times Table Rock Stars Battle or Numbots.

How will home learning be set?

Pupils in Key Stage 1, will receive their home learning and spellings via Class Dojo – please note that whilst pupils in Year 3 become confident with Google Classroom, they will receive home learning via this platform until Autumn half term.

Pupils in Key Stage 2, will receive their home learning via Google Classroom.

How should my child hand in their home learning?

For pupils in Key Stage 1, please post your child's home learning on their Class Dojo Portfolio.

For pupils in Key Stage 2, your child should 'turn' their work in on Google Classroom. Your child's class teacher has taught your child how to do this.

Your child's class teacher will then provide feedback via the chosen platform.

How many spellings will my child receive?

In Years 2 – 6, children receive 10 spellings each week and in Year 1 they will receive 6. All children are tested on their words on a Wednesday or Thursday. If they are able to spell a word correctly, pupils will receive a new word for the following week.

















A summary table of home learning is below:

Daily	Wednesday	Friday
Reading	Home learning is handed in	Home learning is handed out
Numbots/Times Table Rockstars	Spelling test in school	
Spellings		

How often should my child be reading?

As a school, we recognise the importance of daily reading and encourage all children to read regularly. When listening to your child read, please write in their Reading Record. To support you in asking age appropriate questions, please use your child's <u>South Bersted Reading Book Mark</u>. You can find recommended books on our <u>Reading Suggestions</u> page.

Can my child access other activities?

Yes! There are a number of activities that can be selected within the <u>Kid's Zone</u> area of the website. In addition to this, there are <u>staying safe online</u> games that your child can also engage in.

If you have any questions regards your child's home learning please contact your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mr Noel Goodwin Headteacher















